
KX04 
e/llaiatut's i2abic tatioli let ihe .99efflecnteiato ,,ritevr 

1617 THIRTIETH STREET -- TELEPHONE 6-4728 
SACRAMENTO 16, CALIFORNIA 

January 26, 1949 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
VValnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your kind report on reception of 
KXOA, Friday, January 21, 1949. 

In view of the detail of your report, there 
seems to be no question as to tie station concerned 
being KXOA. 

We are now using a directional array with only an 
approximate 500 watts directed to the east at the 
horizontal angle and even less power radiated at 
the angle required for your reception. Your 
reception, therefore, is quite remarkable in view 
of this minimum power radiated to the east. 

Thanks again for your kind report. 

Very sincerely, 

Paul E. Leäke, 
Technical Director, 
KXOA, KXOB, KXOC 
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